
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 7, 2009 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $14,289.65 
 
Ad for bid request has been placed in the Herald Mail for 5 small water line replacements.  Mt Vernon Dr, 
Keedy Drive, Antietam Dr, Mt. Hebron Rd (2).  Bids will be received and opened October 1st. 
 
Still waiting on final plans from KCI. 
 
No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 


